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“Carrying on a Proud Tradition of Learning”

Michael J. D’Ostilio Gregory Muscelli, Ed.D.
Principal Assistant Principal
Bunker Hill Families,

At approximately 12PM today, our fire alarm went off during 5% period. Staff and students
immediately evacuated the building and reported to their assigned areas. While our custodian
traced the alarm to a faulty smoke detector, we waited for the fire department to give us the all
clear. The fire department came out to the building and ensured that that the building was safe to
reenter. Staff and students reentered the building at approximately 12:15PM. Our bell schedules
are currently being adjusted so students eating lunch have the appropriate time to eat. School will
still dismiss at 2:55PM today.

You will be proud to know that all of our students did a fine job evacuating the building and
listening to instructions during this unplanned event. We are proud of them and truly appreciate
their cooperation today.

If you any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the main office.

Best regards,



